
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
APPOINTMENTS TO THE EQUALITY COMMISSION FOR NORTHERN IRELAND 

 
The Secretary of State for Northern Ireland invites applications for the appointment of a new Chief                

Commissioner and six Commissioners to the Equality Commission for Northern Ireland.  

 

These appointments will be made with effect from 1 March 2020.  

 

Further details of the positions, including the terms and responsibilities can be found in the               

candidate information booklet.  

 

How to apply 

The candidate information booklet and application summary form can be found online at             

http://publicappointments.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/ 

 

Alternatively, application material can be obtained by telephoning 028 90527041 or by e-mail to              

ECNI2020@nio.gov.uk​ ​. 

 

The closing date for applications is Monday 18 November 2019. Late applications will not              

be accepted 

 

This information can be made available, on request, in other formats.  

 

Equality of Opportunity 

Appointments will be made on merit and with regard to the equality provisions set out in the                 

Northern Ireland Act 1998. 
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